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There's a slight change for the newsletter this month.  I'm writing it before the Club meeting (back 
at the Wishing Well pub) and sending it out on Thursday morning just in case anything important 
comes up at the meeting.  The reason for this is simple - okay, it's not that simple, but it could be 
worse.  As most of you will know I'm also a member of the RAF Model Aircraft Association and 
attend the annual championships.  This event runs from Wednesday to Sunday and this year it's a 
bit later than normal, running from the 4th to the 8th of August.  Just to make life interesting, my 
eldest daughter is getting married on Saturday, the 7th, down near Croydon and I will be required 
to pick up a rented people carrier on Thursday for transportation duties.  (Apprently I have one or 
two other things to do as well).  All this means that, apart from a short time on Thursday morning, I 
will be out of contact until Tuesday.
As there is no Club meeting information, most of this month's (3 page) Newsletter will be given over 
to photos from the Midlands Area Fly-In
The first bit, however, is a couple of photos showing a bit of heavy duty gardening.  Although the 
weather was somewhat damp, a number of members turned out on Sunday and decimated the scrub 
land at the end of the Field.  A hearty 'Thank you' gentlemen.

There may still be some stumps in there, but the jungle has definately been cut back.



The Midlands Area Fly In at Buckminster.  Most of these photos came off the Midlands Area 
website and, I believe, were taken by Ed Mason.
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Upcoming Events
September 2021
Wed 1st

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Fri to Sun 3rd to 5th

Weston Park Model Show.

Sun 12th

Club Fun Fly Event. 11am start.

Sat/Sun 18th & 19th

ModelAir Festival of Flight.

Old Warden.

August 2021
Wed 4th

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well

Sat/Sun 7th & 8th

LMA Elvington 2021 Show.

Sun 15th

Club Fun Fly Event. 11am start.

Finally, for the Facebook group members, After my bad day on the 26th, my car now has two new 
tyres (one punctured and one with a bulge) and my Autogyro is repaired and ready for a test fright. 
(Yes - that is spelt properly)


